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FLUORIDE VARNISH VISIT
The dental team will be visiting
Nursery, Reception and Year 1 on
Thursday 7th December. Please
complete the form handed to your
child either to the class teacher or
school office by Wednesday 8th
November.

EYFS
In Reception we are currently reading
the story book 'The Scarecrows
wedding' for Talk Through Stories and
'Part, Part, Whole' Model for maths.

UNIFORM EXPECTATIONS
All pupils are expected to attend
school in full school uniform. Parents
will be called and asked to bring in
uniform if their child is not dressed
appropriately. Jewellery and make-up
are prohibited.
No football boots, bright trainers,
crocs, flip flops or sandals. Children
must be in plain black
shoes/trainers/plimsolls.



HINDUISM HALF TERM PROJECT
As part of the current topic of
Hinduism, pupils were asked to create
a model of a Mandir (place of
worship) during the half term break.
We have loved seeing what the
children have created.Here are just a
few.

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS
On Wednesday 29th November 2023,
all pupils will be photographed
individually and in classes. Please
ensure your child/ren come to school
in full & correct school uniform

IMPORTANT DATES:

● Friday 10th November - Fun Fitness
Workout (Year 2)

● Thursday 16th November - Dental
Survey Programme (Reception &
Year 1)

● Thursday 23rd November - Y1 Parent
Workshop (1430-1530)

● Wednesday 29th November -
Reception Educational Visit to
London Museum of Docklands

● Monday 4th December - EYFS
Celebrations Workshop

● Thursday 7th December - Fluoride
Varnish (Nursery, Reception & Year 1)

● Monday 11th - Friday 15th December
- Parental Engagement Week (1430 -
1515 Reading)

● Wednesday 13th December - Winter
Concert (EYFS)

● Friday 15th December - Winter
Concert (Y1-6)


